
Appendix 19 
 

Report concerning the Athletes Commission: 
 
Between the last CB Meeting and the the Meeting Weissenfels, we (Kaarina and me) contacted the elected 
athletes and invited them to Skype-Meetings. It needed three weeks and one more round asking them for this 
meeting. The first Skype-Meetings with athletes started in the week April 18th. All athletes, not willing having 
Skype Meetings were asked to answer e-mails with the following questions: 
 

1) Your wishes and ideas concerning IFF events and IFF rules & regulations? Think from the athlete 
perspective: What kind of problems there are now? How to develop these areas better? 

2) How could IFF support top athletes? Is there a need of to produce some materials or other help? What 
could this be? 

3) Your own ideas for the Athletes Commission work? What kind of role should the Athletes Commission 
have? What kind of issues shall be commented or taken care of? 

4) Your willingness to participate to IFF activities on the web or on social media. Would you like to write 
athlete blog in English to IFF web pages? Or some other activities in IFF Facebook or IFF Twitter? 
 

 
Because of the deadline for the report, the results out these first interviews will be given in the CB Meeting in 
Weissenfels.  
 
 
Warm personal regards 
 
Oliver Stoll 
 

 


